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Those involved with the 
University of Bath for any length 
of time will be familiar 
with the system of 
rotating every three 
years the roles of Head 
of Department and 
Directors of Studies. 
July/August 2004 sees 
the end of one such 
three year period 
(amazing how quickly 
they come around!) 
and it is therefore ‘all 
change’ once again.  

 

On this occasion the 
outgoing Head of 
Department, Dr Andy Stables, is 
r ep l a c ed  b y Dr  Yo l a n d e 
Muschamp, while Dr Sue Martin 
takes over from Dr Felicity 
Wikeley as Director of Studies for 

the MPhil, PhD and EdD 
programmes.  

 

Mike Fertig – 
known  to  many 
MA s tudents 
t h r o u g h  h i s 
involvement in 
Summer School 
and Study Centre 
teaching, as well 
a s  d i s t a n c e 
l ea rn in g an d 
d i s s e r t a t i o n 
supervision – 
replaces Dr Steve 
Gough as Director 
of Studies for 

Advanced Courses (including the 
MA in Education).  

 

Fortunately the administrators 
working alongside the Directors of 
Studies and Head of Department 
stay put! Sue Oakley remains as 
PA to the Head of Department, 
Alex Sing continues to run the 
Advanced Courses office, Gill 
Brooke-Taylor is still the first point 
of contact for MPhil, PhD and EdD 
students, and Philippa Wheeler 
continues as Summer School 
Administrator. Good luck to all 
concerned! 
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